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STOP THE VIOLENCE 
A Response to the Murders of Members of the LGBTQ Community in Orlando 

 
 

The Dominican Sisters Conference (which unites 19 congregations of Dominican Sisters in the U.S.) joins 
its voice with all who stand against the violence brought on the LGBTQ community in Orlando, Florida. 
We say unequivocally that violence against any group of people is reprehensible and a crime against all 
people. 
 
It is our firm belief that all are created in God’s image, and deserving of safety, respect, freedom, and 
opportunity to live free of threat. The Gospel calls each of us to extend ourselves to others in a spirit of 
love, mercy, and faith. Pope Francis reminds us, “The love of God is not generic. God looks with love 
upon every man and woman, calling them by name.” 
 
The recent murder and injury of LGBTQ people in Orlando shattered the lives of many individuals and 
families. As a result of prejudice and bigotry, people suffered injury and death simply because they 
identify with the LGBTQ community. It was a tragic moment for our human community and a brutal hate 
crime. 
 
We, the Dominican Sisters, oppose the use of violence and any expression of bigotry and prejudice 
directed at a specific group of people. We call for an end to the targeting of anyone because of their 
race, gender, faith, ethnicity and/or sexual orientation. 
 
We extend our love and support to all those affected by this heinous hate crime. We stand with the 
LGBTQ community during this time of shocking reality and join our voices with all people of good will 
throughout the world in the call to STOP THE VIOLENCE. 
 
 
 

The true strength of the Christian is the power of truth and love, 
which leads to the renunciation of all violence. 

Faith and violence are incompatible. 
Pope Francis 
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